

ANNUAL MEETING

APRIL 23, 2013

6:00 PM

MENDENHALL CIVIC CENTER

NEWSLETTER



There were seventeen burials in our cemeteries in 2012. A list of these burials will be provided at the Annual Meeting. Join us at the Mendenhall Civic Center at 6:00 PM on April 23, 2013, to discuss cemetery maintenance and repair. A financial report will be presented and the Cemetery Board will be present to address your concerns and answer any questions. Support our Cemeteries with your ideas and donations of time and money. Three new Board members will be nominated and elected.

REMINDERS

Corner stones must be checked every year by the owner of your burial plot/ plots. Burial accuracy depends on these markers.

The Cemeteries
Assn is not responsible for care of the headstones.
There are many tombstones that need to be straightened and deaned.

Donations to the Mendenhall Cemeteries are tax deductible and can be mailed to Mendenhall Cemeteries Association, Inc., P.O. Box 838, Mendenhall, MS 39114.

Maintaining the grounds of the cemeteries continues because of your donations. Thanks.

For inquires about burial plots or to purchase plots contact Tom Layton at 601-847-4978.

MENDENHALL CEMETERIES, INC. BOARD MEMBERS 2012

President - David "Butch" Magee

Vice-President-Marshall Magee

Secretary - Judy Lee

Treasurer - Miriam Hopkins

Mike Monk, Betty Mangum, Terry Williamson, John Lang and

Perry Lee.

Judy Lee, John Lang and Mike Monk rotate off the Board this year and will be replaced by three new members. We appreciate their service.

Express your sympathy with Memorial Cards in lieu of sending flowers. Contact Miriam Hopkins at 601-847-5176 to purchase cards.